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July 3,2012 

Dear Linda Finucane, Assistant Clerk of the Board of Alderman 

Rox Diner requests that the Board of Alderman suspend the rules for Rox Diner's 
petition to waive eight (8) parking stalls associated with our request to increase our 
seating. The Board Rules classify as a "Major Project" any project that requests a 
waiver of more than five (5) parking stalls and impose a time restr-iction from filing 
between June 1st and July 20 th. We wish to be heard in August, since it is our 
understanding the Land Use Committee has a full schedule with a major project 
scheduled for September. 

Thank you very much 

Paul Louderback 
Rox Diner 
335 Walnut St 
Newton MA 02160 
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